
 
 

Mobile Phones in 

Exams 

 
 

All mobile phones MUST be removed from coats or bags, 

turned off and placed inside the plastic wallets provided. This 

also includes any other electronic devices. 

 Items with the potential for technological/web enabled 

sources of information are not permitted in the exam room. 

 

 

DO NOT LEAVE YOUR MOBILE PHONE OR ANY OTHER 

ELECTRICAL ITEM IN YOUR BAG OR POCKETS. PLEASE 

HAND IT IN. 


